Glen Park Neighborhood Association

Board Meeting Minutes
February 4, 2013
201 Joost Street

In Attendance:

Michael Rice, President

Carolyn Deacy, Vice President and Public Safety Committee Chair
Sally Ross, Membership Secretary

Janice Levy, Corresponding Secretary

Dennis Mullen, Treasurer

Ashley Hathaway, Recreation and Park Committee Chair
Nicholas Dewar, Zoning and Planning Committee Chair
Bruce Bonacker, Housing Committee Chair

Heather World,

Tiffany Farr, Program Chair

Quorum (Rice, Deacy, Ross, Levy, Mullen)
7:10pm — Called to order

Membership Report:
Sally Ross, Membership Secretary reported that membership levels are good with
approximately 110 members.

The Board set a tentative date of Thursday April 11, 2013 for the next quarterly membership
meeting.

The Board set two tentative dates of Wednesday March 6, 2013 and Saturday March 16, 2013
(contingent on room availability at the Glen Park Library) for a GPA Board Open House.

Public Safety Report:
Carolyn Deacy, Public Safety Committee Chair, gave an update on public safety issues in the
neighborhood and created a subcommittee to assess street lighting in Glen Park.

Finance Report:
Dennis Mullen, GPA Treasurer presented the Statement of Contributions, Revenue & Expenses

for 2012.

The Board discussed priorities and assigned subcommittees to follow up on upcoming projects
in Glen Park for 2013.

9:05pm — Meeting Adjourned



